From: Cedric Jackson

To: Carroll. John (BOS)
Subject: FRH recommendation for outstanding work in our housing development
Date: Thursday, May 6, 2021 3:21:01 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Hi my name is Doctor Cedric Jackson And | would like to comment on the plaza east propose
plans for the property. | commend the supervisor, the contractors and other city agencies for
their time and effort to address the egregious environmental and health \wellness conditions
that this population has endured for decades. The investigation of complaints of substandard
living conditions are very important to address not only the brick and mortar issues, but also
the flesh and bone issues that can't be addressed without a comprehensive strategy to address
the whole person which has been accomplished in other HUD developments by FRH.
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